
 
 

TRACK 
USATF Certified? 

No, But it's probably OK! 
 
This event is believed to utilize a standard and certified 400 meter 
track.   
 
Nearly 100% of college and high school 400 meter tracks in the USA 
have been professionally constructed, surveyed and certified to be of 
correct nominal distance when running in lane #1 with slope and 
other parameters within tolerance, hence, additional USATF course 
certification would be superfluous. 
 
Historically, we would actually measure tracks for USATF course 
certification to confirm the 400 meter distance.  That is no longer a 
common practice except for facilities that have an odd distance track 
or have not been properly surveyed.   
 
You can learn more about USATF Course Certification here: 
     https://www.usatf.org/resources/course-certification 
 
You may inquire about our course measurement services here: 
     RaceMeasure@BuffaloRunners.com 


